
Save the Date! Maple Point Middle School's Scholastic Book Fair  

October 18- October 30 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Families: 

I'm excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is back! After months 
without beloved school traditions, our upcoming Book Fair will be a familiar 
and welcome celebration. Here's what you need to know about our upcoming 
fair: 

▪ Every dollar you spend will benefit our school directly 

▪ You can sign up for Book Fair eWallet, a convenient digital 
payment account, so your child can shop the Fair cash-free. 
▪ We’re taking precautions to host a safe Fair at our school, focusing 
on preventive measures. 

Save these dates and view our school’s Fair site:  

Fair Dates: October 18 – October 28 

Book Fair Homepage: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/maplepointmiddleschool  

We can’t wait to see your child at the Fair! 

 

Janine Kearns 

Maple Point Middle School 
Library Media Specialist 
Book Fair Chair 

Janinekearns@neshaminy.org 
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